From: Leslie Heaney leslie@bigpaws.i0
~t- Questions for CPRC
ate: Jun 13, 2022 at 4:46:26 PM
[o: CompPlan@washingtonny.org

Dear Members of the CPRC,

Thank you for all of the important work you are doing. | was very impressed by
the maps that your consultants are developing for water resources, species etc.

| wanted to know how you'll be incorporating these maps into your
recommendations to the Town Board? Specifically, are there areas where
hospitality should be limited based on the location of water or other natural
resources?

Also, your economic study - how will that be incorporated into your
recommendations?

Thank you very much again for all of your great work and for taking the time to
address my questions.

Kind regards,
Leslie Heaney



